
 

 

VISITING PIXAR: We’re looking forward to welcoming you to Pixar Animation Studio! 
Below are a few notes and guidelines helpful for your visit:  

• Bring your government issued ID or driver’s license for check-in with security 
• Plan to sign in as a visitor at the front desk of the Steve Jobs Building and sign 

the required NDAs 
• Pixar has a “No Gawking” policy. If you see your favorite director or talent around 

campus, please do not approach them. This is a working studio so we ask that 
our guests remain professional when visiting our campus 

• Do not wander or leave the group without your Pixar guide 
• Do not capture photos / videos while in:  

o Carpeted areas of the studio; these areas are considered to be “closed 
sets,” unless otherwise noted by your guide 

o Any Cafe Luxo Signage 
o The Pixar Studio Store 
o If you have questions about what you can/can’t capture, please ask your 

host 

 


